Monsignor McHugh

Dear MMS Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Danielle Batista for all the AMAZING baskets she was able to get donated for the Chili Cook-Off & Raffle. She single-handedly took on the project and it was a huge success!!! I would also like to thank the faculty and staff who ran the event, so I could spend time with my family celebrating my step-mother's 74th birthday. Her health has not been good lately, which made this birthday celebration even that much more important. Times have changed since my children attend MMS. When Nick and Maddy were in the primary grades, volunteers tripped over each other at each event. We had library parents, recess parents, lunchroom parents. We had a full calendar of events from the first day of school to the last. Times have changed. Economic factors have changed. And families have less "free time". However, I want all of YOUR children to have the same "school family" events that hold long lasting memories for all the McHugh students that have come before them. We have the Scholastic Book Fair, the Easter Bunny Breakfast, and Race for Education all quickly approaching. We need YOUR help!!



Peace & Love, Dr. T

#WhatYouDoMatters

#McHughisFamily

#mmsgrizzlies

Lent:

It is a time for prayer, for penance, for almsgiving, for making sacrifices, and doing good deeds for others. We sent home a coin collector card a few weeks ago. We ask that you make this part of your Lenten almsgiving. It is an easy way to help those in need. Please return the card to school by April 3, 2020.



Upcoming Events

March 16

4th – 8th Grade to Harrisbura

March 17

Paid Dress Down (proceeds go to Multiple Sclerosis)

March 20

Spring Pictures

March 23

Book Fair Starts

Important Announcement

Re-Registration

Re-registration packet for the 2020-2021 School Year have been sent home. Early registration deadline is **March 30, 2020**. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. T or the main office.

March 12, 2020 Page 1 of 2

More Important News

Art Club

The last week for Art Club will be the week of March 23rd.

Re-Registration

Peter Rushton from PT Reptiles and his collection of amazing animals are coming back to MMS for another assembly. If you recall last year, it was a HUGE success! Anyway ... this year after the assembly Mr. Rushton, or as the students call him "the reptile guy", will take his reptile friends to spend time in one of our classrooms. The class that wins this special visit is the class that has the highest percentage of returned re-registration packets by the March 30th deadline. So not only will you receive the \$150 discount, by registering by March 30th, but your child and his/her class might win this AWESOME experience. So get your re-registration packets in ASAP!!!!!





In the School

Spring Picture Day-

Spring Pictures have been scheduled for Friday, March 20th. Students may dress "Sunday Best" for their pictures. Please fill out the form that was sent home in last week's family envelope for the background of your choosing. Packets will be sent home once the pictures are in. You can pay for the items you want and return the ones you do not like. If you have any questions, please contact the main office.



March 12, 2020 Page 2 of 2